CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, FULLERTON
POLICE DEPARTMENT

INFORMATION BULLETIN

Raymund Aguirre, Chief of Police Thursday, February 7, 2019

ATTEMPT TO IDENTIFY

The Cal State Fullerton Police Department is requesting assistance to identify the male
subject in the photos below. The subject is a person of interest in an ongoing invasion of
privacy, PC 647(j), criminal investigation case that occurred 2/6/19 at approximately 3:53pm.
The subject has been seen in and around the Cal State Fullerton Pollak Library. To date, the
subject has not displayed any violent behavior. If you know this individual or see him, please
contact the University Police Department immediately at 657-278-2515 ext. 0.

The subject in the photos below is described as an Asian or Hispanic male, wearing
glasses, medium build, approximately 5 feet 10 inches tall, approximately 160 pounds.

If anyone has any information related to this case or incident, please contact Detective
Rosales at the Cal State Fullerton Police Department at (657) 278-2902.
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